
 
NOTICE OF VILLAGE BOARD 

MEMBERS MEETING 

 

 

     NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Village of 

Lyndon Station Board Members will be attending a 

Budget Workshop for the Village’s 2025 Budget, at 

116 S Lemonweir Street, Lyndon Station, WI on 

October 21th, 2024 at 6:00 

 p.m.  

 

Michelle Klein 

Village Clerk 

 

 


